GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI o=
HEADQUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE: NEW DELHI- 110001 o)

. No. F6/DFS/MS/WZ/2025/ 1y 1)

Dated:- | 9 l 05' 2025
To,

The Principal,

Govt. Sarvodaya Co-ed. Vidyalaya (ID-1617008),
B-4. Paschim Vihar, New Delhi-110063.

Subj.:- Regarding renewal of Fire Safety Certificate in_respect of Govt, Sarvodaya Co-ed.
Vidyalaya, located at B-4, Paschim Vihar, New Delhi-110063.

Sir,

Please refer to your letter no SV/Coed/B-4/PV/2025-26/1085 dated 28/04/2025 received in
this department through outdoor diary no. 1129 dated 29/04/2025, on the subject cited above. In this
connection, it is to inform you that the above said school building was re-inspected by the officer

concerned of this department on 15/05/2025 in the presence of Dr. Rakesh Kumar (HOS). However,

the following shortcoming has been observed:-

1. Fire extinguishers found removed.

In view of the above shortcomings, the application for renewal of Fire safety Certificate

cannot be considered at this stage & rejected. You are advised to rectify the above mentioned

shortcoming under intimation to this department for taking further necessary action.

Yours faKf;lly, /

Copy to:-




